
Dear
Esteemed
Guests,
On behalf of the Hungarian University of Fine Arts, I extend 
a warm welcome to each and every one of you participating 
in our International Week. We are honoured to have you 
join us for this momentous occasion.

The essence of education lies not only in the pursuit 
of knowledge within the confines of classrooms but 
also in the exploration of different cultures, traditions, 
and perspectives from around the world. Events like 
International Week offer us the invaluable opportunity to 
broaden our horizons, foster meaningful relationships, and 
cultivate a spirit of global citizenship.

Throughout the week, we have curated a diverse array 
of activities, workshops, and presentations that aim to 
showcase the richness of cultures represented within 
our university community and beyond. From engaging 
discussions to captivating performances, this week should 
be enlightening and enjoyable for all.

As we embark on this journey together, let us strive to 
learn from one another. May this International Week serve 
as a catalyst for forging lasting friendships and fostering a 
greater understanding of the world we inhabit.

Once again, welcome to the Hungarian University of Fine Arts 
first International Week. Your presence enriches our community, 
and we are delighted to share this experience with you.

Warm regards,

Dr. habil. István Erős DLA
Rector
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